
Issue 26 – 23rd August , 2024 PHONE:02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
 

 

 
2024 DATES TO  

REMEMBER 
 

School Council Meeting 
Wednesday 11th September 

 
Fathers Day Breakfast 
Friday 30th August 

 
 

BUS PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus:0431 756 813 

FRIDAY 2nd AU-
GUST 







ROOM 1 NEWS 

(Cas, Marnie, Alicia & Kate) 

We have had such a busy start to term three, swimming is a definitely a 
highlight of each week. It was lovely to catch up with all of our parents 

again and discuss our Semester Two goals at the SSG meetings.  

Our story this week is called ‘The Potato People’ and we have 

made some Potato People of our own. We continue to write 

our Morning Message each day and are working on our letter of the week ‘Yy’. We have 

had fun talking about all the things that begin with Y and learning how to write the upper 

and lower case letters of Yy. Next week our letter of the week will be ‘Zz’.   

 We have added some new weather and temperature words to our word wall and 

have been using these in our morning message. 

Our Numeracy topic focus is currently all about addition, we have been making number 

stories with toys that feature addition. 

This semester on Wednesday’s, we have especially enjoyed learning some new skills 

in the Life Skills House with Anthea, we have made beds, done some dif ferent 

cleaning activities, hung up and folded some washing and done some gardening. 

We have also enjoyed Performing Arts with Jess, Physical Education with Amelia 

and a variety of Creative Arts activities with Olivia. 



ROOM 7 NEWS 

 
We have had a fabulous term so far. Our term topic, “Our River, the Murray,” has 

 students delving into the historical and geographical significance of the Murray 

River. They are exploring its importance and impact on the surrounding regions.  

 Green Pod students went on their first outing of Term 3 to the Land, Water, 

Country exhibition at Hyphen Library. This exhibition featured works from the Northeast 

Water First Nations Art Prize, of fering students a reflection on local Aboriginal identity. 

They were inspired by the remarkable talent of First Nations artists from the North 

East and Border region.  In addition, Room 7 students had been practicing with Boom 

Whackers and recently showcased their skills at the Art’s Festival. Along with Rooms 

12 and 11, they performed "Knowing What I Know Now" from the movie Wish, 

 demonstrating their hard work and enthusiasm. 

We have had this week - book week, “Reading is Magic”. We had a fabulous day of 
dressing up. Characters included the brilliant spider man – Miles, Peter pan, fantastic 
Harry Potter, and a wonderful Matilda. We also had the fabulous self-made costume 

by Rose – The angle of darkness with Christina as the angle of light. The brilliant 
Magic hat from the story of the week by Mem Fox made by Bella. 

 
Keep up the great work Room 7 

(Penny, Christina, Kellie) 



 

 

 

 



 

ROOM 3 

  



ROOM  NEWS 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

(Jo, Jacinta, Michaeli, Bridget, Moran) 
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An interactive treat for children 3+ and their families. 

There's chaos in the kitchen when Signor Baffo's left in charge! 

All the answers to all the most important questions of the day are revealed in the charming culinary 
chaos of Signor Baffo's kitchen: What's the best way to mix meatballs with spaghetti? How do you 

make a chicken lay an egg? And how exactly does a sausage roll? 

In this supremely silly interactive children's show, expect generous helpings of fun,   
 mischief and adventure. 

'A clever script, simple plot and superb clowning and slapstick ensure a young audience is  
 enthralled.' Remote Goat 

'A must-see show.' Child Friendly Brighton 

 








